
Which  Is  The  World  Largest
Selling Biscuit?
If you must choose a snack that is suitable for all ages, then
it must be biscuits. Biscuits are snack foods made from wheat
flour as the main raw material and adding sugar, oil and other
raw materials. The production process is more complicated.
There are also many types of biscuits, such as wafer biscuits,
sandwich biscuits, chocolate biscuits and soda biscuits. The
taste between biscuits and biscuits is also very different,
and each kind of biscuits is extremely surprising. It would be
really difficult to taste all the types of biscuits in the
world.

But delicious biscuits are always welcomed by more people. So
do you know which of the most popular and highest-selling
biscuits in the world is?

The answer is Oreo!

Shandong Loyal Industrial Co., Ltd. has conducted a large
number of investigations on the biscuit market in order to
develop a biscuit production line that is more in line with
market needs. Therefore, it was found that the highest-selling
biscuit in the world is Oreo. Oreo was born in New York, USA
in 1912. It is now the world's number one biscuit brand with
annual sales of 1.5 billion U.S. dollars.

The brand's most well-known biscuits are "black and white
match" biscuits. The outer two layers are chocolate cookies.
There is a circle of exquisite embossed patterns on the outer
edge of the cookies, and a layer of white cream is in the
middle. It tastes very rich and has attracted a large number
of loyal customers. Its advertising slogan in the Chinese-
speaking area "twist, lick, soak" is even more popular and has
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reached the point where it has become a household name. Not
only that, 50% of people around the world twist Oreo cookies
when  they  eat  them.  Its  unique  way  of  eating  is  widely
circulated among consumers.

As  of  2000,  362  billion  Oreo  biscuits  have  been  sold
worldwide. If the biscuits are arranged in sequence, they can
go back and forth six times from the earth to the moon. The
reason why Oreo cookies are so popular is inseparable from its
exquisite taste and high quality.

Oreo  biscuits  use  a  biscuit  production  line  to  achieve
standardized  production  during  the  production  process.  In
addition to the need for high-quality biscuit recipes, high-
quality equipment is the key to success for manufacturers!

Shandong  Loyal  Industrial  Co.,  Ltd.  aims  to  help  more
manufacturers make the most popular biscuits and help them
obtain higher profits. The company’s engineers have put a lot
of effort into developing a biscuit production line. Whether
it is in terms of production efficiency or production quality,
it can be second to none.

This  production  line  can  produce  many  different  types  of
biscuits. You only need to change the mold to change the shape
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of the biscuit. At the same time, the whole machine is made of
high-quality 304 stainless steel, and the accessories are all
internationally renowned brands. The quality is very reliable
and has a long use time. We can solve any problems that arise
in the future.

The most important thing is that the quality of the biscuits
produced by this production line is very high. If you need, we
can also provide you with high-quality biscuit recipes to make
your production smoother! Allows you to produce high-quality
biscuits comparable to Oreo biscuits!


